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n July 15, 2024, we observed World Youth Skills Day by organising a skill training awareness 
program in Shastri Nagar, Jaipur. This event signified a major milestone, underlining our 
commitment to equipping youth with vital skills for a promising future. 

Our engagement with underprivileged communities yielded remarkable results as we shared detailed 
insights about our skill training program with the local youth. The response was overwhelmingly 
positive, with numerous young individuals expressing a keen interest in learning more about our skill-
to-livelihood program. Parents were equally enthusiastic and supportive, recognising the potential 
impact on their children's futures. Our team connected with 222 youth in the community, forging 
substantial connections and offering them new opportunities. 

In addition, 72 youth from our current batches actively participated in the World Youth Skills Day 
celebration, demonstrating the collective effort to uplift and empower the youth in Nahri ka Naka, 
Shastri Nagar. 

As part of the celebration, we also hosted an alumni meet at the same venue, where former students 
from the community shared their experiences of training and placement. These alumni, trained in 
previous phases of the Skills to Livelihood project supported by HDB Financial Services, provided 
inspiration and tangible proof of the program's success. Their journeys from training to securing 
respectable positions in various fields serve as a beacon of hope and motivation for the current and 
future batches. 

In conclusion, the celebration was not just about acknowledging our achievements but also about 
renewing our dedication to creating brighter futures for the youth of Shastri Nagar and other less 
privileged communities. We remain steadfast in our mission of skill development and economic 
empowerment, ensuring a better future for all. 
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Glimpses from the skill training awareness programme 
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